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Pocahontas Building, Room E3 l I 
900 East Main Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

Dear Chairman and Vice-Chairman: 

www.dhp.virginia.gov 
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FAX(804)527-4475 

Pursuant to §54.1-3442.7, I am submitting this annual report on behalf of the Board of Phannacy 
regarding the operation of pharmaceutical processors. While emergency regulations became 
effective August 7, 2017, the Board is currently implementing infrastructure necessary for 
overseeing the program. Therefore, currently no pharmaceutical processor permits have been 
issued and no practitioners, patients, parents or legal guardians of patients have been registered by 
the Board. 

Please contact me at (804) 367-4456 or caroline.juran(a1dhp.virginia.gov should you have any 
questions. 

Respectfully, 

Caroline D. Juran 
Executive Director 
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